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PORT BROUGHTON AREA SCHOOL 

12 East Terrace, Port Broughton SA 5522 

Phone  08 86352 105 

Fax   08 86352 507 

Website  www.pbas.sa.edu.au 

Email  dl.0741_info@schools.sa.edu.au 

Fantastic Results at SAPSASA Athletics 

Students representing PBAS and the Northern Yorke Peninsula at 
the SAPSASA Track and Field Championships Monday 18th 
September held at the Santos Stadium, Mile End. 
Special congratulations to: 
Jaspa - under 10 girls a 1st in the 100m, long jump and 4 x 100m 
relay and 3rd in the 200m. 
Kiara - under 10 girls a 1st in the 1500m, 800m and the 4 x 100m 
relay.  
Max - under 11 boys a 1st in the 4 x 100m relay and a 3rd in the 
800m. 
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Dates to Remember 
Friday 22 September 
Bus Safe Presentation 
Monday 25 September 
Governing Council 7.30 
Tuesday 26 - Thursday 28 September 
Paskeville Field Days 
Wednesday 27 September 
Assembly 10am 
Friday 29 September 
PJ Day  
Early Closure 2.10pm 
Last day of Term 3 
Monday 16  - Friday 20 October 
Book Fair - Library 
Wednesday 18 October 
RAP (Road Awareness Program) 
Wednesday 25 October 
Adelaide Strikers Clinic 
Thursday 26 October 
Cyber Safety Talk Year 9 -11 
Tuesday 31 October 
Tennis Hot Shots Years 3/4 and 5/6 
Monday 6 November 
Mathematical Methods Exam 
General Mathematics Exam 
Tuesday 7 - Thursday 9 November 
SAPSASA Cricket 
Tuesday 7 November 
Chemistry Exam 
Thursday 9 November 
Physics Exam 
Kindy Race around the school 11am 
Friday 10 November 
Student Free Day 

Resilience ~ Success ~ Respect 

 

Once again, we’ve had a busy term. Our end of term assembly, Wednesday 
27th September at 10am, is an opportunity to hear about many of the events 
that occurred during term 3.  
Our year 12 students are nearing the end of their formal schooling and I wish 
them all the best in these last few weeks. 
Congratulations to our Ag students for their achievements at the Royal 
Adelaide Show. It is a wonderful experience for the students that wouldn’t be 
possible without the support from staff. Thank you to Jodie Mackrill and Kristy 
Patterson for all the preparation and planning involved. A special thank you to 
Andrew Smith. Andrew is no longer teaching at PBAS, but has continued to 
support our Ag program. 
We are well into planning for 2023 and it is essential for the planning and 
budgeting process that we accurately know student numbers. Please contact 
the school if your child is not attending PBAS in 2024. 
Congratulations to the Broughton Mundoora Football and Netball premiership 
players! 
I wish everyone a safe holiday period and look forward to seeing you in term 4. 
Don’t forget school finishes at 2:10pm on Friday 29th September.  
 
Joelene Anderson 
Principal 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Wednesday 27 September - Assembly 10am 

Friday 29 September - Last day of term,early dismissal 2.10pm 

(Buses 1 hour earlier) 

Monday 16 October - First day of term 4 

Friday 10 November - Student Free Day 



 

 

Year 2/3 Science  

The students in Year 2/3 have been learning about solids, liquids and gases. They 
experimented with different  materials to make gases and made “Elephant’s Toothpaste” 
and an exploding volcano. 

Resilience ~ Success ~ Respect 



 

 

 Royal Adelaide Show  

Resilience ~ Success ~ Respect 

GOATS AND THEIR HANDLERS 



 

 

Royal Adelaide Show 

Resilience ~ Success ~ Respect 

THE GRAND PARADE PLUS SHEEP 



 

 

CANTEEN  

ROSTER 

MON WEEK 10- 25/9 

Cilla Mildren 

 

Megan Harris 

 

Kim Hewett 

MON WEEK 1– 16/10 

Volunteer Needed 

 

Megan Harris 

 

Volunteer Needed 

MON WEEK 2—23/10 

Volunteer Needed 

 

Sandra Ireland 

 

Volunteer Needed 

 School and Community Notices 



 

 

School and Community Notices   

The year 3/4 class of 2021 received this ‘Big Thank 

You”, and some fantastic individual thank you notes 

from recipients of their fund raising efforts 2 years ago.  

The beds have only just become available for purchase, 

and these are the thank you notes we received 



 

 

 Term 3 and 4 Calendar  

Term 3 and 4 2023 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Sat/Sun 

Week 
10 

25/9 
Governing Council 
7.30pm 

26/9 
Paskeville Field 
Days 

27/9 
 
 
Assembly 10am 

28/9 29/9 
PJ Day 
Last day of Term 
Early Dismissal 
2.10pm 

30/9, 1/10 

Week  
1 

16/10 
Book Fair  

17/10 18/10 
 
5/6/7 Camp 
Pt Vincent 
RAP  - Yr 11(Road 
Awareness Program) 

19/10 20/10 21/10, 
22/10 

Week  
2 

23/10 24/10 
Yr 9/10Knockout 
Basketball 

25/10 
Adelaide Strikers 
Clinic (R -  yr 6) 

26/10 
Cyber Safety Talk 
Yr 9 - 12 11am 

27/10 28/10, 
29/10 

 Butterfly Body Bright  

Our school is excited to have registered with Butterfly Body Bright, a new whole school evidence based initiative of the 
Butterfly Foundation that aims to promote positive body image in all students so they can thrive socially, emotionally 
and academically. 
 

Staff and students will be undertaking a range of activities to become a Body Bright School, and we look forward to shar-
ing updates with you along the way. Families also play an important role in helping to promote positive body image in 
children. You might like to visit the Body Bright Families webpage to access resources that will help you foster healthy 
attitudes and behaviours towards the body, eating and physical activity, in your home. 
 

For more information about the program, please visit www.butterflybodybright.org.au 

http://www.butterflybodybright.org.au/

